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We are pleased to inform parents of our very successful Statutory 
Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) inspection. As a 
Church of England School our ethos, teaching of RE and Collective 
Worship is regularly inspected. 
  
We are delighted that the inspector judged our Ethos and Leadership 
and Management of a C of E School to be Outstanding; we are also 
pleased with the Good judgements on the impact of Collective Worship 
and effectiveness of religious education.  
 
Teresa Osborne 
Headteacher 
 
 
"This is as a result of teaching which is consistently good and 
sometimes outstanding, and the Christian values which the 
school emphasises." 
 
 
"The RE curriculum enables pupils to acquire a sound knowledge of the 
Christian faith." 
 
 
"The subject leader is well informed and capable, despite only being in 
the role formally from the start of this term." 
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